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9 July 2019 

 
 

Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
Water Bottles  
 
It has become apparent that some students are bringing glass bottles into school.  We appreciate that 
our students are very aware of environmental issues and are becoming more aware of how their 
behavior and actions affects the future of our planet.  However, can we please ask that glass water 
bottles are not brought into school due to health and safety reasons.  
 
Students are welcome and we actively encourage them to bring a re-usable plastic or metal water bottle 
to school, which can then be re-filled in the dining room, during the snack break.  
 
Keeping the site safe for our students and our staff is of utmost importance to us and we can only do 
this when everyone plays a part.  Please help us to achieve this by ensuring your child does not bring 
in any glass onto the school site.  
 
Thank you for your support.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Mr P Gibson 
Headteacher 
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